From: Carolina G.Z Jackson

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:26:37 PM

Dear Senators, I'm writing in support of SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes
in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill. |
hope you vote YES to support it.

Thanks,

Carolina G Jackson

Carolina
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